Guidelines for Managing Life-Threatening Food Allergies

Parents/Guardians

Inform the school nurse of your child’s allergies prior to the opening of school (or as
soon as possible after a diagnosis).

Provide the school nurse with health information from your health care provider.
Provide the school nurse with medication orders from the licensed provider.
Provide the school nurse with at least annual updates on your child’s allergy status.

Provide the school nurse with written permission to communicate with your health
care provider.

Provide the school with at least two up-to-date epinephrine auto-injectors.

Provide the school nurse with the licensed provider’s statement if student no longer
has allergies.

Provide the school with a way to reach you (cell phone, beeper, etc.).
Provide a list of foods and ingredients to avoid.

Consider providing a medical alert bracelet for your child.

Be willing to go on your child’s field trips if possible and if requested.

Review the list of student responsibilities with your child and be sure he/she
understands his role.

It is important that children take on more responsibility for their food allergies as they
grow older and are developmentally ready. Consider teaching them to:

Carry own epinephrine auto-injector.

Communicate the seriousness of the allergy.

Communicate symptoms as they appear.

Read labels.

Recognize potentially dangerous situations and make good safety decisions.
Administer own epinephrine auto-injector and be able to train others in its use.

Remember — the ultimate goal is that our children eventually learn to keep themselves
safe by making good choices and advocating for themselves.



